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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I believe Moose Mountain must remain public land and must not be privatized by Lutsen Mountain Resort. We

need more areas dedicated to backcountry recreation. Backcountry recreation is at the heart and soul of

Minnesotans. While we could build more of the same old ski resorts that are found just about everywhere else,

we should instead invest in a quieter and less destructive Hut-to-Hut trail system along Moose Mountain. This is

something Minnesota desperately needs more of.

 

Please reject the proposal by Lutsen Mountain Resort to privatize the mountain, making it inaccessible to those

who would rather not spend exorbitant fees to have some fun in the woods.

 

Thank you for your consideration.


